
 

Dear Armfield Parents and Carers, 
A warm welcome to this week’s newsletter! We are always delighted to share the 
fantastic achievements of our students and keep you updated with important 
reminders to ensure everything runs smoothly at Armfield Academy. 

 

Reminders: 

Please can we remind all parents to ensure their young person has a bottle of water 
with them each day. Primary students should also ensure they have sun cream and 
a sunhat for playtimes. 
 
Secondary students should not be coming into school with their PE kits on because 
of the weather.  They can wear short sleeved white shirts and remove their blazers 
and jumpers (blazers still need to be brought into school). 
 

Achievements: 

Year 9 girls basketball team came 2nd in the Blackpool schools tournament on 

Monday. The progress they made through the evening was amazing. What great 

teamwork and sportsmanship they showed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

VE day: 

We are looking for donations for Union Jack napkins, 

bunting or any other themed accessories to help us 

celebrate VE day in Primary on Thursday 8th May. If any 

families have any surplus decorations that you wouldn’t 

mind donating, please pop them into the Primary office – 

thank you! 

 

 

Junior maths challenge: 

 

The junior maths challenge was a huge success yesterday. We are really impressed 

with all the students involved for how well they behaved and the level of effort they 

were putting in to 

compete. The maths challenge had some difficult questions and everyone was doing 

their best and rising to the challenge! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Bank holiday: 

School is closed on Monday for bank holiday – fingers crossed for lovely weather! 

 

Attachments: 

Please see the attached information from Blackpool Council with some tips on 

keeping safe over summer. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support—we love celebrating our students’ successes 
with you! 
Best wishes, 

The Armfield Academy Team 


